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Dates for your diary… 

• 27th May—Sponsored 

Jubilee Walk (FIPS) 

• 27th May—Last Day 

• HALF TERM 

• 6th June—INSET DAY 

(staff training) 

• 7th June—Children 

back to school 

• 8th June—Year 2 Mini 

Olympics 

• 10th June—KS1 swim-

ming to start for 6 

weeks  

• 16th June—Happy Cir-

cus  

• 20th June—National 

Sports Week (details to 

follow) 

• Wk. beginning 20th 

June—Open After-

noons (tbc) 

• 23rd June—Sports Day 

(details to follow) 

• 30th June & 7th July—

New Intake Induction 

• 7th July—Move Around 

Day  

• 11th July—Reports 

Home (tbc) 

• 15th July—Last swim 

 

 

 ‘Be safe, be kind. 

Listen and think a lot. 

Be your best!’ 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our fantastic Year 2 children have been busy completing their Year 2 SATS 

papers over the past two weeks.  All the children took them in their stride and 

persevered when the tests got tricky.   We are very proud of them all. 

This week all the school has been celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  

There has been a street party, playing on the field, singing, royal art, assem-

blies and a sponsored Jubilee walk in true Perryfields style! 

Photos from  this week 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates continued … 

• 18th July—Yr2 leavers 

assembly Diamond 

9:30am & Pearl 2:30pm 

• 20th July—Last Day 

(Finish at 1:15pm no 

Peardrops) 

• 21st July—INSET 

DAY (no children)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders & Information 
THURSDAY 16TH JUNE—Summer Fete and Happy Circus.  Before the circus 

starts the school will be holding some fun summer stalls e.g. bouncy castle, ice 

creams, teddy raffle, lucky dip, football goal, hair braiding/tattoos and a tombola.  

Please can we ask you to help on the day by signing up to help on a stall.  The 

stall sheets are in the reception area and are available now.  Without your help it 

will not be possible to run these fun events for the children. 

YEAR 1 & 2 SWIMMING 

Thank you to everyone who has paid for Swimming so far.  If you haven’t paid yet, 

please make payment via Scopay as the deadline is today.  For those of you that 

have paid for swimming hats, we will be giving these out after half-term. 

 

I hope everyone has a wonderful half term and enjoys the Jubilee Bank Holiday 

festivities. 

I look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday 7th June. 

Best wishes, 

Amanda Reid 

 

Mrs Farmer’s Attendance Award - Topaz Class 96.67% 


